
 

 

31st March 2023 
 
Deputy Catherine Murphy  TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
RE:  PQ 14033/23 
To ask the Minister for Health the locations of recruitment fairs in the UK that staff from hospitals within the 
Dublin Midlands Hospital Group were present in 2021, 2022 and to-date in 2023, in tabular form - 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted for response. I have examined the matter and the following 
outlines the position. 
 
St James’s Hospital has attended two recruitment fairs in Manchester April 2022.  No other Hospital within 
the Group attended recruitment fairs in the UK in 2021, 2022 and to date 2023.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate 
to contact my office. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 

___________________________ 
Mr Trevor O’ Callaghan  
Chief Executive Officer  


